
AT A WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF JAMES CITY, 

VIRGINIA, HELD ON THE 28th DAY OF JANUARY, 1998, AT 2:00P.M. AT THE JAMES CITY-

WILLIAMSBURG COMMUNITY CENTER, 5301 LONGHILL ROAD, JAMES CITY COUNTY, 

VIRGINIA. 

A. ROLLCALL 

Jack D. Edwards, Chairman, Berkeley District 
David L. Sisk, Vice Chairman, Roberts District 

John J. McGlennon, Jamestown District 
Ronald A. Nervitt, Powhatan District 
M. Anderson Bradshaw, Stonehouse District 
Sanford B. Wanner, County Administrator 
Frank M. Morton, III, County Attorney 

The Board members, staff, and citizens discussed management of the length of Board of Supervisors' 
meetings; having public comment both at the beginning and the end of the agenda; factual questions raised at 
public hearings would be answered in writing; Board members would receive the tentative Board of Supervisors' 
agenda when prepared, and the Planning Commission folders would be delivered on the same day with the 
Commission members' folders. 

Board members agreed that they would set future work sessions and that the County Administrator would 
add subjects as appropriate. 

Mr. Edwards declared a recess until Wednesday, February 4, 1998, at 6:00 p.m., for an Industrial 
Development Authority reception honoring former supervisors, Mr. Robert A. Magoon, Jr., and Mr. Perry M. 
DePue, at 1612 Harbor Road in Governor's Land. 
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Sanford B. Wanner 
Clerk to the Board 
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